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Hi Brett. Attached you will find a draft letter that we hope you and the Governor might consider
sending to the CEO of Wheaton. | have also attached the letter that Wheaton received from NRDC
and several other anti development organizations. | will say that the letter definitely has given
Wheaton pause on potentially investing in Alaska and the Pebble project. We truly believe that a
letter from the Governor will make a huge difference to the Wheaton executive team and their
board.

Thank you so much, Brett. Hope to hear from you soon.

~Shalon

Shalon R. Harrington
Chief of Staff

3201 C Street, Suite 505
Anchorage, AK 99503
907.696.2341 (cell)
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